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Report

On 3rd October’ 23, Arthavrishti , The Economics Society , Department of Economics, Mata
sundri college for women, University of Delhi organized an insightful Session on disruptive
forces in accounts and finance. The event aimed to provide students with a platform to enhance
their skills and knowledge in various domains. This report provides an overview of the event, its
key activities, and the outcomes achieved.

The primary objective of this event was to empower students with practical skills and knowledge
that would complement their academic learning.The event's esteemed speaker for the day was
Mr. Rich Brady, CEO of the American Society of Military Comptrollers (ASMC), which works
to promote education, training, and certification; drive financial transformation; and uphold the
highest ethical and professional standards.

As an Expert in his field he educates students about the CMA course, its relevance in the
business world , and the career opportunities it offers . The seminar intended to equip students
with the knowledge necessary to pursue a CMA certification and further their professional
development.

The seminar featured presentations from experienced professionals in the field of management
Accounting. Students gained a clear understanding of the requirements and benefits of pursuing
CMA certification.

An interactive question and answer session allowed students to clarify their doubts and seek
guidance. This facilitated direct interaction between students and experts . The seminar provided
a platform for students to connect with professionals and alumni. Students could explore
mentorship opportunities and build valuable industry connections. Success stories shared during
the session served as a source of motivation, encouraging students to set ambitious career goals.

The seminar concluded with a vote of thanks extended to Mr. Rich Brady for sharing his
valuable insights and expertise. The event proved to be an enriching experience for all
participants.



Arthavrishti, The Economics Society, expressed its gratitude to Mr. Rich Brady for his valuable
contribution and dedication in enlightening the attendees about the disruptive forces on accounts
and finance. The event undoubtedly served as a stepping stone for students to enhance their
capabilities and broaden their understanding.

Overall, the seminar on "Disruptive Forces on Accounts and finance “ was a resounding success,
leaving a lasting impact on the participants and garnering appreciation from all those who
attended.



